

## Leadership...Service...Accountability

November 3, 2010

Principal David Long Bridger Elementary 1261 North 400 West Logan, UT 84341

RE: Title I Recognition

Dear Principal Long:

The Utah State Office of Education is pleased to recognize Bridger Elementary as a recipient of the 2010 Utah High Performing Title I Schools Recognition and 2010 Utah Closing the Achievement Gap Title I Schools Recognition. These recognitions are provided to Utah Title I schools that are able to demonstrate high levels of student achievement. We hope that you will take the opportunity to share this notice of recognition with your school community.

For over thirty years, the United States Congress has recognized that higher poverty schools face unique challenges in educating students. In response to this need, the federal government provides Title I grants to provide supplementary assistance to public schools that serve higher levels of low income families. Title I schools that are able to achieve levels of performance above the state average and significantly improve the levels of performance among students who are low income, English language learners, or students with disabilities are to be commended for their success.

The Utah State Office of Education appreciates the dedicated service of teachers and administrators who work hard with parents in achieving this high level of student performance. We wish you continued success in meeting the educational needs of Utah's students as they prepare for the future.

Sincerely,

Karl A. Wilson

**Utah State Title I Director** 

Alli.W

Ann G. White

Title I Coordinator